
 

 

30 June 2017 
 
 
Dear Students, Parents and Staff 
 
Re:  Ofsted Boarding Report, 15-17 May 2017 
 
I am delighted to announce that, following the inspection by Ofsted in May 2017, the boarding provision 
at Ripon Grammar School has been graded ‘Outstanding’ overall for experiences and progress of 
children and young people. This is a tremendous outcome of which we should all be very proud, and it 
reflects extremely well on everyone.  I am deeply grateful to all the staff, students and parents who 
contributed to the inspection and how well everyone worked as part of the team. 
 
‘Outstanding’ does not mean perfect, and there are some areas which need addressing over the 
coming year, but I hope you are all very pleased with the outcome. 
 
Thank you once again. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
M L Pearman 
Headmaster 
 
 
 
cc:  Governors 
 
 
 
 


